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The IQAC meeting was held online on Monday, 12 October 2020 with members of 

IQAC, faculty members, Coordinator IQAC and chaired by Principal. This was the first 

meeting in this session 2020-21 after Covid-19 occurrence and college was closed for 

06 months. The Committee working for IQAC has decided for extensive online mode 

of classes and physical presence of students in college under Covid protocol. Physical 

distancing must be a priority and work from home would be appreciated and 

encouraged. The IQAC has decided that use of online resources for teaching learning 

process would be better till the epidemic completely cured. It was decided that the 

second cycle of NAAC procedure must be initiated, as it is already late, not yet finalized. 

It was decided that faculty members should contribute to the online curriculum related 

resource as directed from the Department of Higher Education, Government of UP.  
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